
 

 
21st September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Next Wednesday, 27th September, The Grange Academy is holding an Open Evening. The main event 

is primarily for parents of Y6 students in Runcorn who are looking at Secondary Schools for their 

children.  We would, however like to invite ALL parents and carers of primary pupils to come along and 

meet their child’s new teacher. The event is informal, no appointments are needed. It is a drop in and an 

opportunity to look around, meet your child’s teacher and have a conversation about how they have 

settled, the year ahead and the subjects they are studying.  

School will be open between 5pm and 7pm. You can come at any time during the 2 hour session. 

Please be aware this is an informal chat. It may be an opportunity to book a more detailed meeting if you 

need it at a later date, staff won’t be able to have complex discussions with you on this occasion, but 

would love to meet parents and carers and answer any questions you have about Seesaw, PE days, 

reading etc. 

Please come to the main entrance. Bring your child if that is convenient as they will guide you to their 

classroom and then feel free to look around some of the activities that will be running in the secondary 

phase during the evening. 

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible. When we work together and support each 

other then we can ensure that your child receives the best education possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Kenneway 

Head of Primary Education 

 


